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LIS/ACA/2020/026                26/08/2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings from Loyola International Schools! 

 

We hope and trust that our students and their family members continue to stay safe and healthy.  

 

We are writing to keep you informed of our plans for reopening the school as per the directives from the 

Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE) Qatar.  

 

This circular aims to inform you of the On-campus and Online learning schedules to facilitate the 

Blended learning system at Loyola International School. 

 

During the first three days of September 2020, the school will conduct workshops for educating 

students on the precautionary measures that will be followed within the campus.  

 

Students are required to follow the below schedule:  

 

 
 

Note: LIS will operate from 09:00 am to 11:00 am on the above mentioned 3 days. 

 

Effective 06th September, a blended learning approach of imparting education will be applied in the 

school premises wherein certain students will be attending On-Campus classes while the others will be 

engaged through our Online Learning program. 

 

 

  

September 1st 2020: Grades 3, 4, 5, 6, 7

September 2nd 2020: KG 2, Grades 2 & 8

September 3rd 2020: KG 1 & Grade 1
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ON-CAMPUS SCHEDULE 

 

The school will start operations with 30% attendance of students in a rotational manner from KG 1 to 

Grade 8 as per the directives issued by the MOEHE. Please find the On-campus schedule below for the 

month of September 2020 (06.09.2020 – 30.09.2020): 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

KG – 1 KG – 2 Grade 1, Grade 7 

      & Grade 8 

Grades 2 & 6 Grade 3, Grade 4 

& Grade 5 

Note: LIS will operate from 07:30 am to 11:30 am for children attending on-campus learning until 

further notice. 

 

ONLINE LEARNING SCHEDULE: 

The school will conduct Online Learning for the students who are not required to be on-campus as per 

the below schedule for the month of September 2020 (06.09.2020 – 30.09.2020): 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

KG – 2 

Grades 1 to 8 

KG – 1 

Grades 1 to 8 

KG 1 and KG 2 

Grades 2, 3, 4, 

 5 & 6 

KG 1 and KG 2 

Grade 1, 3, 4, 5, 7 

& 8 

KG 1 and KG 2 

Grade 1, 2, 6, 

7 & 8 

Note: The schedules for October will be informed to all Parents well in advance. 

Timings:  

 

➢ Please note that on any given day, a student will either attend school on-campus or learn 
online  

➢ On-campus and Online - learning timetables will be uploaded on the CMS portal  

KG 1 & KG 2: 12:00pm to 1:30pm

Grades 1 - 3: 10:15am to 1:30pm

Grades 4 - 8: 9:30am to 1:30pm
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School Transport 

 

We would like to inform that as recommended by MOEHE, and taking into consideration the health and 

safety aspects of our students, School Transport will not be provided during the month of September. 

 

Pick up and Drop off arrangements 

All Parents are required to pick and drop their Child/Children to and from the School as per the On - 

Campus schedule mentioned above.  

Parents will not be allowed into the Campus while dropping or picking up their children. Parents wanting 

to visit the Admin Office for any reasons are required to park at Basement 2 and proceed directly to the 

office using the elevators. 

Note: Face mask and Ehteraz App is mandatory 

The above arrangements are in place to ensure a gradual return to school for our students and to 

provide the reassurance to Parents that Loyola International School is fully committed to the well-being 

of our students and community.  

Parents will receive a detailed circular on the Health and Safety protocol that will be implemented in the 

campus effective September 1st 2020. 

Loyola International School is proactively taking all possible measures to keep our students and staff 

safe.  

We request your wholehearted cooperation and we are convinced that together we can and we will 

overcome this challenging situation. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 

Loyola International Schools 

Qatar 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

